
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 18, 2023 
 

To:  ADDC Membership 
 

RE: 2022 ADDC Financials - Second Update 

 

 
 

The 2022 Financial Review Committee (FRC) is nearing the end of their review. 

The 2022 FRC noted corrections to the financials need to be made. The 2022 FRC 

requested to have these corrections completed by August 18, 2023. The ADO office 

informed the 2022 FRC Chairman that these corrections would most likely not be 

completed until the end of August but could not commit to a completion date. I 

appreciate your understanding concerning the 2022 financials and I apologize for 

not meeting the intended completion date of the end of July. Please feel free to 

contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you, 

Barbara Pappas 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greater Knowledge ~ Greater Service 

Board of Directors 
 
 

PRESIDENT  
Barbara Pappas 
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Wendy Sparks 

Carl E Gungoll Exploration 
 
 
SECRETARY 
Jamie Sabata 

Gardner Cryogenics 
 
 

TREASURER 
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance 
Service, Inc. 
 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Philana Thompson 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 

PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Judi Adams 
 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Val Williams 
 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Kelli Hiltbrand 
Sutton Pump & Supply, 
Inc. 
 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Susan Miller 

 
 
WEST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Esther Greyeyes 
Merrion Oil & Gas Corp. 
 
 
 
 

 

Barbara Pappas 
2023 ADDC President 

5244 Sunnybrook Lane 
Wichita Falls, TX 76310 

940-781-9888 (cell) or 940-716-5103 (work) 
bpappas1@ymail.com or 

Barbara@cobraogc.com 
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